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      06/05/2025 
 

                                      
PROJECT: 31st Place – Green Bay St to Farnam St 

          
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the 31st Place – Green Bay St to Farnam St project: 
 
 
Gerke Excavating, Inc.      $549,864.17 
Tomah, WI  
 
BKC Construction LLC      $672,436.11 
La Crosse, WI 
 
 
A-1 Excavating LLC       $726,985.00 
Bloomer, WI  
 
The Director of Engineering & Public Works recommends awarding the bid for the  
31st Place – Green Bay St to Farnam St project to Gerke Excavating, Inc. in the amount  
of $549,864.17, 
 
       
 
 
 
       

Matthew Gallager 
      Director of Engineering & Public Works 
 
       


